24 Feb 2011 General Meeting
Meeting called to order at 7:05 by Jere Engleman.
Motion made, seconded and passed to approve the Jan meeting minutes as written.

Treasurer’s report: We are in the red by 7637.00 which is not unexpected. We are really not going to be

showing any good cash flow until October this year. $9700 in student accounts. We put out an RFP to
accountants for our audit because we thought that our accountant was a little expensive, but it turns
out that their price was very competitive so we will not be switching accountants.

We have something new on the website where you can sign up to volunteer. The advantage is that you
can see what positions are available and sign up on line. Also, the coordinators do not need to put out
numerous emails to try to get volunteers.

Motion made, seconded and passed to accept the Treasurer’s report as given.

Echoes in the Dome: We are two months from the show and we are still trying to finalize the details.

We do have the gym facility for the event; but are still waiting to hear about the Performing Arts Center.
Packets are going out to the kids this weekend for trophy sponsorship. It is possible that we may have
to hand out 40 trophies. Patti is still waiting to have some questions answered from TOB. Program ads
—it’s difficult to get a lot of ads since we just solicited most of the businesses 6 months ago for the
outdoor show. Since we are still waiting to hear how many units will be attending, it is difficult to know
how many volunteers we need.

Volunteer opportunities. We have a spreadsheet of the “open” key volunteer positions for next year.

Suggestion was made to post the list to the website and send it to an email.

The Band Director position is not filled yet; Dave Porter did interview for it. We have a large group of g™
grade students from Eagle View and we are hoping to get a good number in the band next year. They
have not decided on a theme for next year’s show.

The small trailer has been “wrapped” like the uniform trailer.

Sewing: We are sewing again this Saturday so we really need a lot of volunteers. You do not need to
sew; you can pin and press.

Motion made to adjourn at 7:35.

Respectfully submitted,

Betsy Harmon, recording secretary



